
Testing Protocols – testing is in the Sports Hall 
 
 Please turn up five minutes in advance of your slot 
 Do not forget your face covering and please bring a pen 
 Where possible, walk onto the school site through either the bottom or top gate and enter 

the tennis courts through the gate by the rugby posts 
 If distance means that parents/carers must drive their child to school, subject to space, you 

can wait in the Newall Carr Road car park 
 Parents/carers must not get out of the car and must leave as soon as their child returns to 

the car 
 Students do not need to wear their school uniform when attending the site for their first test 

 

Please note:  

 Students will only be tested if we have received consent. Please make sure that you have 

completed the online form to give or withhold consent. 

 Students attending the vulnerable and critical worker in-school provision will attend pre-

return testing during their form groups’ allocated slots but will not be kept beyond 3pm to 

do so. 

 Due to the risk assessment and the level of logistics involved in testing the whole school 

population, it is not possible to offer alternative slots, or to group siblings together. 

 If you miss your child’s slot, they will not be offered an alternative, but will be picked up in 

the next round of testing in school and should return to school on the first day of lessons 

with their year group. 

 If your child is unable to attend their pre-return testing slot, they should return to school on 

the first day of lessons with their year group. They will be picked up in the next round of 

testing. 

 If your child is not participating in the testing programme, they should return to school on 

the first day of lessons with their year group. 


